Tropics Residents’ Club
General Meeting
September 14, 2017

The meeting was called to order by President Richard Stoll at 7 pm. The Pledge of
Allegiance was recited. All board members were present. A quorum of residents was present.
The minutes of the August 10, meeting were read and approved with minor corrections. The
Treasurer’s, Bingo and Traveler’s reports were given and approved.

There was no Correspondence.
Under Old Business: The need for a secretary was announced again.

Under New Business: Richard Stoll read all the correspondence about the closing of
Bingo and getting liability insurance. A discussion followed. Fran moved with continue Bingo
and Nancy Ainsworth second the motion. A discussion followed with Larry Cornell and Peg
Pollock second the motion to table the motion until we find out if the Residents of the park
really want Bingo in the park and the cost. Motion carried. After all the information comes in on
the cost a special meeting will be held to see if the residents still want Bingo.

Richard said we need volunteers in the snack bar or it will close.
Larry has brought up Security and Richard will talk to Karen Shrum.
Pool monitor was also brought up.

Peg Pollock said we need three pick-ups of “green waste” and 2 security
cameras. Miguel is trying to get cameras. It will need to be added to the wish list.

Up Coming events were mentioned
Larry is having a Karaoke event on Sunday 24™ of September at 5 pm
Darlene gave the audit report. All the reports are done. Stop the checks.

Barry brought up that there is only 1 deposit for snack bar instead of two. It will be
reviewed.

Jayme moved we adjourn and Art Tipton second the motion. Motion carried. The
meeting was adjourned at 7:54 pm

Submitted by Richard Stoll, Acting Secretary



